The Gilmer County Tax Commissioner's Office is proud to announce the promotion of Heather
Pulliam to the position of Chief Deputy Tax Commissioner. Heather has consistently
demonstrated exceptional dedication, professionalism, and leadership in her service to the
citizens of Gilmer County.

Heather brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to her new role. She has been a valued
member of the Tax Commissioner's Office for 6 years, where her hard work, attention to detail,
and commitment to excellence have earned the respect of her colleagues and the community
alike.

As Chief Deputy Tax Commissioner, Heather will continue to play a key role in ensuring the
efficient operation of the office while maintaining the high standards of service our citizens
expect and deserve.

Please join us in congratulating Heather on this well-deserved achievement and wishing her
continued success in this new leadership role!



